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Complaints – if you have a problem or complaint, 
please contact Sam Wells, Chief Executive at 

sam.wells@springhill.org.uk or call the number above. 

For more information or to make a referral, please contact 
our Admissions Co-ordinator at nehgm.liaison@nhs.net

Springhill Hospice
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SPRINGHILL HOSPICE INPATIENT UNIT
Springhill has a 16-bed Inpatient Unit. 

Adult patients with a diagnosis of a life-limiting illness can be admitted to the
Inpatient Unit for Symptom Management, End of Life Care or Crisis Intervention.
Patients are admitted under the care of the Medical Director and the Medical
and Nursing team. 

All patients are cared for by experienced medical and nursing staff. Each patient
is assigned a named nurse, whose role is to assess each patient individually and
plan their care alongside the patient and their family, from admission through to
discharge. They will then be involved in coordinating their care after discharge
whether it be to their own home or nursing home.

During the patient’s stay, they will also have access to other Hospice
professionals such as the Physiotherapist, Counsellor, Spiritual Care Co-
ordinator and Complementary Therapist. The Hospice multi-disciplinary team
work closely with a range of health and social care professionals in preparing
people to return to their own home.

All Springhill Hospice staff aim to deliver a high standard of care to patients, 
families and carers. The Hospice actively welcomes family and friends, and 
encourages, where wanted, active participation in caring for loved ones.

Visits from children are also welcomed and there are toys, books, computer 
games and equipment to help pass the time.

Springhill has two overnight family suites for families and friends who wish to 
stay close by, the bedrooms are fully equipped and are freely available on 
request.

Most pets can visit by arrangement. We have an open visiting policy but when a 
patient requests to limit visiting, we will convey this message on their behalf; we 
are grateful for co-operation and understanding from visitors in this regard.


